From: Richard
Sent: 11 July 2023 14:25
To: Annette Feeney
Subject: GNDP - Gypsies and Travellers Pitches GNLP5028A

WARNING: External email, think before you click!

Good afternoon
| write on behalf of Serruys Property Co Ltd (SPC) in relation to the above.

SPC is the owner of the land within GNLP5028A and continues to promote the allocation as detailed in the attached
Joint Delivery Statement.

SPC has undertaken a detailed Transport Statement by Paul Mew Associates (Traffic Consultants) and this report is
attached for the Inspectors reference.

The TS would indicate that it is not necessary for the allocation of GNLP 5028A to be conditional upon or linked to
the closure of the existing use of GNLP 5028B.

I look forward to being able to support SPC case at the hearing session on the 25" July

Many thanks — Kindly acknowledge receipt.

Regards

Richard Cubitt
Serruys Property Co Ltd





